
This year, we awarded our New Teacher of the Year Award for
HSCTE to Courtney Peart. Courtney is a teacher at Selah High

School where she teaches sports medicine, anatomy, healthcare
careers and other health science classes. She is also the athletic

trainer for the school. We are happy to also announce that
Courtney went on to win the WA-ACTE New Teacher of the year

award as well and will compete for the region award in the
spring. 
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This fall OSPI Health Science offered School Districts, Skill Centers or Tribal Compact
schools who were Perkins Reserve eligible,  the opportunity to apply for grants up to $3,000
to support costs associated with improving or establishing in-demand CTE programs.  Funds
could be used to: Increase the quality of instruction in the health science classroom and to
support student achievement in meeting industry certification requirements and/or local

level of performance indicators;Purchase technology, equipment, and/or
instructional/laboratory materials that are industry standard for students to be prepared to
enter the health care workforce or the next step in the program of study leading to industry
certification; andPurchase personal protective equipment for employing safe work practices

in the health science classroom (Standard 7 National Health Science standards).

Brewster Cascade – Leavenworth Cascadia Tech Skill Center Chief Leschi Franklin Pierce 
Medical Lake

 Mount Vernon New Market Skill Center

NEW Tech Skill Center – Spokane
Newport (Newport School District)

Quincy
Seattle Skill Center

Sedro Woolley
Selah

Shelton
Tumwater

West Valley - Spokane

The School Districts, Skill Centers or Tribal Compact schools receiving the grant were:
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WHEN :  APRIL  24TH

We have several speakers and will be offering clock hours.

Price to be determined. More information to come soon!!!

Do you have a health science student that is getting ready to

head to college?? We have TWO HSCTE scholarships available!

One based on Merit and one based on need. If you have any

questions, please email Deborah Palaki at

deborah_palaki@sumnersd.org

We have several Health Science Awards you can apply for:

-HSCTE Teacher of the Year

-HSCTE Outstanding New Professional Teacher

-HSCTE CTSO Advisor Award Outstanding Legislator for HSCTE

-Outstanding Service to HSCTE

 

If youqualify or know someone who qualifies for an award

PLEASE email Deborah Palaki (deborah_palaki@sumnersd.org) 


